
 
 

 
 

The Southeastern Veterinary Pathology Conference is hosted by the staff and faculty at 
The University of Georgia Veterinary Diagnostic & Investigational Laboratory in Tifton, Georgia. 

UGA TIFTON CAMPUS CONFERENCE CENTER  
 

 

FRIDAY, MAY 5, 2023  

Registration opens at 8:00 AM 

Meeting 9:00 AM – 6:30 PM  

Social Hour & Dinner 7:00 PM 

 
SATURDAY, MAY 6, 2023 

Meeting 8:00 AM – 1:00 PM 

 

Pre‐registration is strongly recommended to maintain low meeting fees and to facilitate planning of dinner and 

refreshments. Please pre‐register EACH ATTENDEE by April 15, 2023. If you are unable to pay prior to the meeting, 

you may still pre‐register and pay at registration. If after pre‐registering you are unable to attend, contact us by 

May 1, 2023 and your full pre‐registration fee will be refunded. Avoid the line and delay at the start of the 

conference by completing this pre‐registration form and mailing it with payment to: 

 

Dr. Erin Graham 
UGA Veterinary Diagnostic and Investigational Laboratory 
PO Box 1389, 43 Brighton Road 
Tifton, GA 31793 

Phone (229) 386‐3340; Fax (229) 386‐7128 
E‐mail: sevpac@uga.edu 
 

 

Please make checks payable to “SEVPAC”. SORRY, WE DO NOT ACCEPT CREDIT CARDS. 

For accounting purposes, our TIN number is: 58‐1435563. 

 
 

SEVPAC PRE‐REGISTRATION FORM 
 

Name (please print): ____________________________________________________ 

Institution:    

Address: 

 

(City) (State) (Zip code) 
 

Phone: ( )‐ ‐   
 

Email (required):   
 

Registration Fee: $110.00 (regular fee) $85.00 (resident, graduate, or veterinary student fee) 
 

Friday Lunch selection, add $20.00 per person (optional): Meat option    
 

Vegetarian ______ 

Friday Dinner selection (choose one):  Meat option ____   Vegetarian _____

 

If you plan to bring a guest(s) to the dinner, add $30.00 per guest and indicate meal preference: 

 Yes, I am bringing guests: Meat option ____   Vegetarian    
 

Payment:

 
Payment enclosed I will pay at registration  

Total: $   

 
 

MAIL, EMAIL, OR FAX REGISTRATION WITH PAYMENT BEFORE APRIL 15, 2023. 
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